
September 21st announcements  
 
What’s up Jackson! 
 
Happy Wednesday everyone! This is Nate Yoon 
with your morning announcements! Please 
stand for the pledge!  
 
Starting off with our morning announcements, 
this Friday we’ve all been waiting for… the 
moment… the game… the hype… its about to 
get LIT! We will need everyone to come out 
decked out in black as we take on our rivals… 
the Glacier Peak Grizzlies. There will be a tail 
gate before the game, so arrive early for lots of 
fun and great parking spots. The game will be 
this Friday, September 23rd @ Everett Memorial 
@5 pm.  
  

Today MIT Launch Club will be holding their 
first meeting. If your interested in learning 
how to start your own business or even 



want a chance to work with Massachusetts 
Institute of Technology, make sure to come 
to Mrs.Kalina's room today after school. 
 

Get ready for homecoming season! The class of 
2019 officers are more than happy to make 
your proposals the best ones yet! Fill out a form 
from the scoop for us to make your poster! $3 
for a small poster and $5 for a large poster. For 
more details, check out the form on the 
student scoop! 
 

Hey Seniors!  Please mark your calendars 
for the following dates: 
October 24 is the senior class photo for the 
yearbook.  It will take place on the field 
during 3rd period. 
Senior headshots are due to yearbook 
on Wednesday, October 19.  
Senior Quotes are due Friday, October 28, 
and 



Senior Ads are due December 16, and are 
on a first come, first serve basis as space 
allows. 
  
Look for specific information on the JHS 
website, or outside the yearbook room, 
C121. 
  
Ceramics students from last year--please 
stop by C115 to pick up left over work.  It 
will find a new home by the end of the 
week. 
 
You are invited to join the Battle of the Books 
Club! 
Our first meeting is today. Come to the library 
during your lunch and learn about the new 
battle books 
 
Those interested in Revive Club. They meet 
in Portable 15 on Thursdays at 2:15-3:15. 
 



Do you love to write? Join Creative Writing Club 
members every Thursday after school in 
Portable 5. Bring your own original work and be 
prepared to critique some wicked good writing! 
 
Are you someone who is interested in 
French language and culture? Do you need 
help with French or want to advance in your 
class? Come to French club! You can meet 
people with similar interests who can help 
you brush up on your skills or teach you if 
you don't know any French! We meet 
Wednesdays after school in portable 7--see 
you at our first meeting on September 28th! 
There will be food, friends, and fun! 
 
Are you interested in pursuing a career in 
health sciences? 
Then come to HOSA's first meeting on 
Friday, September 29th. 
Learn more about the health care needs of 
our community, and develop leadership and 
technical skills. 



Open Campus passes will be distributed to 
students Wednesday-Friday. So come by Mrs. 
Montens office in room B-215. 
 
Those interested in showing out for basketball, 
there will be an Open gym at JHS, 2:30-
3:30 on Tuesday 9/27. 
 
The library will be open for Silent Reading 

Lunch on Friday. 
Sign up in the library to get a ticket.  Bring the 

ticket and your lunch to the library on Friday. 

 

Want to gain service hours and meet new 
people? Wanna know why we're the biggest 
and most spirited club at Jackson? What's 
up with the bumblebees? Find out all about 
the buzz in Key Club at our kick-off 
meeting this Thursday 2:15 in the 
Commons! Snacks will be provided and be 
prepared to have fun! 
 



The Jackson Girls swim swam their way to 
victory over both Meadowdale and Lynnwood 
at yesterday's meet. The following girls 
qualified for State: 
 
Maddie Pressler in 200 Free 
Nicole Limberg in 200 IM 
Chloe Limargo in 100 Breast 
Congrats girls on qualifying for state! 
 
That’s it for your morning announcements! 

Have a great weekend!  



September 20th announcements  
 
What’s up Jackson! 
 
Have you ever heard that drake song where it goes like…. 
Please stand up and sing along if you mess with this song 
 
SKRT SKRT SKRT… Happy Tuesday everyone! This is Nate 
Yoon with your morning announcements! Please stand 
for the pledge!  
 
Starting off with our morning announcements, this Friday 
we’ve all been waiting for… the moment… the game… the 
hype… its about to get LIT! We will need everyone to 
come out decked out in black as we take on our rivals… 
the Glacier Peak Grizzlies. There will be a tail gate before 
the game, so arrive early for lots of fun and great parking 
spots. The game will be this Friday, September 23rd @ 
Everett Memorial @5 pm.  
 
 
Hey all Jackson students! In case you couldn't make 
it to the first robotics meeting,  don't worry! We're 
having an identical meeting on Wednesday the 
21st at 6:00 in the library. Remember, we have free 



pizza, so you don't want to miss out! Hope to see 
you there! 
 
"Do you like solving world issues and learning about 
current events? 

Join Model UN for our kickoff meeting today after 
school in Ms. Shee's room, C130. Everyone is 
welcome, and there will even be food."  

 
Are you interested in Cooking? Do you want to learn how 

to Cook? Or do you enjoy eating yummy food? If you do, 

come to Cooking Club's first meeting today @ 2:10 in 

B206.  

  

"September 21st, make sure to mark your calendar 
because MIT Launch Club will be holding their first 
meeting that day. If your interested in learning how 
to start your own business or even want a chance to 
work with Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 
make sure to come to Mrs.Kalina's room 
on september 21st after school." 
 

 
Get ready for homecoming season! The class of 2019 
officers are more than happy to make your proposals the 
best ones yet! Fill out a form from the scoop for us to 
make your poster! $3 for a small poster and $5 for a 



large poster. For more details, check out the form on the 
student scoop! 
 

Hey Seniors!  Please mark your calendars for the 
following dates: 
October 24 is the senior class photo for the 
yearbook.  It will take place on the field during 3rd 
period. 
Senior headshots are due to yearbook 
on Wednesday, October 19.  
Senior Quotes are due Friday, October 28, and 
Senior Ads are due December 16, and are on a first 
come, first serve basis as space allows. 
  
Look for specific information on the JHS website, or 
outside the yearbook room, C121. 
  
Ceramics students from last year--please stop by 
C115 to pick up left over work.  It will find a new 
home by the end of the week. 
 
You are invited to join the Battle of the Books Club! 
Our first meeting is this Wednesday, Sept 21 
Come to the library during your lunch and learn about 
the new battle books 
 



Attention those interested in DECA. DECA forms are due 
today to Mr. Brushes room C205  
 
"Competition, Collaboration, and Cutting-edge 
technology. If any one of these words excites you, 
make sure to head to the annex after school on 
Tuesday, September 20th for Jackson’s Technology 
Student Association Kickoff Meeting. Whether you’re 
interested in designing wearable technology, 
debating 21st century issues, or filming high-quality 
video, we’ve got a place for you at TSA!" 

 
Those interested in Revive Club. They meet in 
Portable 15 on Thursdays at 2:15-3:15 
 
Do you love to write? Join Creative Writing Club 
members every Thursday after school in Portable 5. Bring 
your own original work and be prepared to critique some 
wicked good writing! 
 
Are you someone who is interested in French 
language and culture? Do you need help with 
French or want to advance in your class? Come to 
French club! You can meet people with similar 
interests who can help you brush up on your skills or 
teach you if you don't know any French! We meet 
Wednesdays after school in portable 7--see you at 



our first meeting on the 28th! There will be food, 
friends, and fun! 
 
Are you interested in pursuing a career in health 
sciences? 
Then come to HOSA's first meeting on September 
29th. 
Learn more about the health care needs of our 
community, and develop leadership and technical 
skills. 
 
“Open Campus passes will be distributed to 
students Wednesday-Friday in Mrs. Monten’s Office 
B215.” 

 
That’s it for your morning announcements! Have a great 

weekend!  



September 19th announcements  
 
Welcome back Timberwolves!! Hope you all enjoyed your 
weekend!!  
 
Congrats to our football team with a victory against Mount 
Vernon, starting off their season with a 3-0 record. This Friday 
we will need everyone to come out to the GP rivalry game this 
Friday, September 23rd.  
 
Northwest University will be visiting in the Career Center 
on today at 11:30AM and Grand Canyon University will be 
visiting on Tuesday, September 20 at 9:00AM. Remember to 
pick up a pre-arranged absence form from the Career Center 
prior to each visit. 
 
"Hello Jackson, we have the American Sign Language 
Club starting up on today. We meet at portable 7 at 2:15. 
Please come if you know or even don't know sign 
language. There will be learning and lots of fun!"  

 
Hey all Jackson students! In case you couldn't make it to 
the first robotics meeting,  don't worry! We're having an 
identical meeting on Wednesday the 21st at 6:00 in the 
library. Remember, we have free pizza, so you don't want 
to miss out! Hope to see you there! 

 
"Do you like solving world issues and learning about 
current events? 



Join Model UN for our kickoff meeting this Tuesday, 
September 20th after school in Ms. Shee's room, C130. 
Everyone is welcome, and there will even be food."  

 
Are you interested in Cooking? Do you want to learn how to 

Cook? Or do you enjoy eating yummy food? If you do, come to 

Cooking Club's first meeting on Tuesday September 

20th @ 2:10 in B206.  

  

"September 21st, make sure to mark your calendar 
because MIT Launch Club will be holding their first 
meeting that day. If your interested in learning how to start 
your own business or even want a chance to work with 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, make sure to 
come to Mrs.Kalina's room on september 21st after 
school." 
 
Love Latin food and saucy music? Interested in culture, 
leadership, and making new friends? Then come to 
Portable 8 at 2:10pm on today for the first Latino 
Leadership Club meeting! Meetings will be every Monday. 
The Latino Leadership Club advised by Señor Lockman 
welcomes you to start a great year embracing friends and 
culture. You do not need to know Spanish or be Hispanic 
to join this fun club. You will have the opportunity to hear 
inspirational speakers, participate in great events, improve 
your leadership abilities, and dine on incredible food. We 
look forward to seeing you! 
  
Get ready for homecoming season! The class of 2019 officers 
are more than happy to make your proposals the best ones yet! 



Fill out a form from the scoop for us to make your poster! $3 
for a small poster and $5 for a large poster. For more details, 
check out the form on the student scoop! 
 

Hey Seniors!  Please mark your calendars for the following 
dates: 
October 24 is the senior class photo for the yearbook.  It 
will take place on the field during 3rd period. 
Senior headshots are due to yearbook on Wednesday, 
October 19.  
Senior Quotes are due Friday, October 28, and 
Senior Ads are due December 16, and are on a first come, 
first serve basis as space allows. 
  
Look for specific information on the JHS website, or 
outside the yearbook room, C121. 
  
Ceramics students from last year--please stop by C115 to 
pick up left over work.  It will find a new home by the end 
of the week. 
 
You are invited to join the Battle of the Books Club! 
Our first meeting is this Wednesday, Sept 21 
Come to the library during your lunch and learn about the new 
battle books 

 
 
That’s it for your morning announcements! Have a great 

weekend!  



September 16th announcements  
 
Happy Friday Timberwolves!!  
 
Come out and support our fellow Timberwolves at Mount Vernon HS at 
7pm today. 
 
“Attention all students – now’s the time to get organized and start the 
semester off right! 
Keep track of your homework and projects so you’re not missing 
important deadlines! 
Student Planners will be on sale for $10 each during both lunches from 
now until Sept 16th. 
Look for the table on stage in the Commons – cash or checks (payable to 
JHS PTSA) allowed. 
In addition to the school year calendar, your custom Jackson Student 
Planner offers a special deal for students taking SAT & ACT Prep classes 
thru SATPrep so stop by the table in the lunchroom today and pick up 
your Jackson Student Planner!” 
 
Northwest University will be visiting in the Career Center on Monday, 
September 19 at 11:30AM and Grand Canyon University will be visiting 
on Tuesday, September 20 at 9:00AM. Remember to pick up a pre-
arranged absence form from the Career Center prior to each visit. 
 
 
Attention seniors and juniors! Those interested in an off campus pass, 
forms are now out on the student scoop. They are due today.  
 
It’s not too late to turn out for cross country. 
Anyone wanting to get in shape and join a winning successful team 
should sign up by today! 
Any questions see Coach Till in D103 



 
"Hello Jackson, we have the American Sign Language Club 
starting up on Monday September 19th. We meet at portable 7 
at 2:15. Please come if you know or even don't know sign 
language. There will be learning and lots of fun!"  
 

Native plants garden? Solar panels? Recycling?  What can you do 
to make a difference? Come join Project Green on Wednesday, 
September 14 after school in Mrs. Walters' room, C-215.  We are 
working to keep JHS a Washington Green School.   
 
Are you interested in cultural diversity? Celebrating individual and 
ethnic groups from all over the world? Come join multi-cultural club! 
Everyone is welcomed and encouraged to join this vast unique club; 
leadership, individuality, and cultural awareness is promoted.  All those 
interested in joining come to room C201 after school Wednesday 
September 14 at 2:05 . 
 
"Hello all Jackson students! Are you interested in free pizza, 
science, technology, and engineering? If so, come to the first 
meeting of Jackson's robotics team in the library on Monday, 
September 19th at 6:00.  No experience is necessary; all are 
welcome! We hope to see you there!" 

 
"Do you like solving world issues and learning about current 
events? 

Join Model UN for our kickoff meeting next Tuesday, September 
20th after school in Ms. Shee's room, C130. Everyone is 
welcome, and there will even be food."  

 
Are you interested in Cooking? Do you want to learn how to Cook? Or 

do you enjoy eating yummy food? If you do, come to Cooking Club's 

first meeting on Tuesday September 20th @ 2:10 in B206.  

  



"September 21st, make sure to mark your calendar because MIT 
Launch Club will be holding their first meeting that day. If your 
interested in learning how to start your own business or even 
want a chance to work with Massachusetts Institute of 
Technology, make sure to come to Mrs.Kalina's room 
on september 21st after school." 
 
Love Latin food and saucy music? Interested in culture, 
leadership, and making new friends? Then come to Portable 8 at 
2:10pm on Monday September 19th for the first Latino Leadership 
Club meeting! Meetings will be every Monday. The Latino 
Leadership Club advised by Señor Lockman welcomes you to 
start a great year embracing friends and culture. You do not need 
to know Spanish or be Hispanic to join this fun club. You will have 
the opportunity to hear inspirational speakers, participate in great 
events, improve your leadership abilities, and dine on incredible 
food. We look forward to seeing you! 
  
Hey freshies! Freshmen elections are September 23rd, and the forms 
are now out on the student scoop. They are due today on the student 
scoop. Those qualified for running will be contacted about a candidates 
meeting on Monday, September 19th at 6:30 am. If you have any 
question see Mr. Gadek in room D205.  
 
Get ready for homecoming season! The class of 2019 officers are more 
than happy to make your proposals the best ones yet! Fill out a form 
from the scoop for us to make your poster! $3 for a small poster and $5 
for a large poster. For more details, check out the form on the student 
scoop! 
 
 

That’s it for your morning announcements! Have a great weekend!  



Good morning Timberwolves!!  
 
Come out and support our fellow Timberwolves at Mount Vernon HS at 7pm on Friday, 
September 16th. 
 
“Attention all students – now’s the time to get organized and start the semester off 
right! 

Keep track of your homework and projects so you’re not missing important deadlines! 

Student Planners will be on sale for $10 each during both lunches from now until Sept 
16th. 
Look for the table on stage in the Commons – cash or checks (payable to JHS PTSA) 
allowed. 
In addition to the school year calendar, your custom Jackson Student Planner offers a 
special deal for students taking SAT & ACT Prep classes thru SATPrep so stop by the table 
in the lunchroom today and pick up your Jackson Student Planner!” 
 
Attention seniors and juniors! Those interested in an off campus pass, forms are now out 
on the student scoop. They will be due this Friday, September 16th.  
 
  
It’s not too late to turn out for cross country. 
Anyone wanting to get in shape and join a winning successful team should sign up by this Friday! 
Any questions see Coach Till in D103 
 
"Hello Jackson, we have the American Sign Language Club starting up on Monday September 
19th. We meet at portable 7 at 2:15. Please come if you know or even don't know sign 
language. There will be learning and lots of fun!"  
 
Native plants garden? Solar panels? Recycling?  What can you do to make a difference? Come join Project 
Green on Wednesday, September 14 after school in Mrs. Walters' room, C-215.  We are working to keep 

JHS a Washington Green School.   
 

Are you interested in cultural diversity? Celebrating individual and ethnic groups from all over the 
world? Come join multi-cultural club! Everyone is welcomed and encouraged to join this vast unique 
club; leadership, individuality, and cultural awareness is promoted.  All those interested in joining come 
to room C201 after school Wednesday September 14 at 2:05 . 
 
"Hello all Jackson students! Are you interested in free pizza, science, technology, and engineering? If so, come 
to the first meeting of Jackson's robotics team in the library on Monday, September 19th at 6:00.  No 
experience is necessary; all are welcome! We hope to see you there!" 

 
"Do you like solving world issues and learning about current events? 
Join Model UN for our kickoff meeting next Tuesday, September 20th after school in Ms. Shee's room, C130. 
Everyone is welcome, and there will even be food."  

 



Are you interested in Cooking? Do you want to learn how to Cook? Or do you enjoy eating 

yummy food? If you do, come to Cooking Club's first meeting on Tuesday September 

20th @ 2:10 in B206.  

  
"September 21st, make sure to mark your calendar because MIT Launch Club will be holding their first meeting 
that day. If your interested in learning how to start your own business or even want a chance to work with 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology, make sure to come to Mrs.Kalina's room on september 21st after 
school." 
 

Love Latin food and saucy music? Interested in culture, leadership, and making new friends? 
Then come to Portable 8 at 2:10pm on Monday September 19th for the first Latino Leadership 
Club meeting! Meetings will be every Monday. The Latino Leadership Club advised by Señor 
Lockman welcomes you to start a great year embracing friends and culture. You do not need to 
know Spanish or be Hispanic to join this fun club. You will have the opportunity to hear 
inspirational speakers, participate in great events, improve your leadership abilities, and dine on 
incredible food. We look forward to seeing you! 
  
Hey freshies! Freshmen elections are September 23rd, and the forms are now out on the student scoop. 
If you have any question see Mr. Gadek in room D205.  
 
Get ready for homecoming season! The class of 2019 officers are more than happy to make your 
proposals the best ones yet! Fill out a form from the scoop for us to make your poster! $3 for a small 
poster and $5 for a large poster. For more details, check out the form on the student scoop! 
 

That’s it for your morning announcements! Have a great day!  


